
From: Lina < >  
Sent: Saturday, October 16, 2021 9:51 AM 
To: Islands2050 <Islands2050@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Georgina Improvement District 
 
Good morning: 
 
Myself and the Trustees took the time to review the documents submitted.  Statements without 
regulation can be tedious to set in reality. 
 
Water is a precious commodity in our district as in any other one on the island, and any move 
supporting the preservation of this commodity will be welcomed.  
 
Unless we did not understand the impact of this bylaw properly, we do not believe that it would impact 
us negatively. 
 
Thank you. 
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